7-2-18

President Kim Meckle called the regular meeting of the Anamoose Park Board to order on this 2™ day of July,
2018 at 5:30 pm. Council members Karissa Gahner, Kristin Reinowski, and Rachel Spear were present.
Theresa Hoke, guest.

Minutes of the 6-26-18 meeting were read and approved.

A review of the “Drive-In” Movie at the park fundraiser took place. Two more will be planned for this summer.
July 17" the park will host a slip-n-slide, supper, and movie at the park. A ladies’ night movie at the park has
been tabled for the next meeting.

Industrial grant application deadline is approaching in the fall.

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on Wednesday, August 1%, 2018 at 7:00 pm.

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 6:00 pm.



